
  

FALL OPEN HOUSE 
Fall Open House will be held on Thursday, August 24th beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
and will be a drop-in format. Following Open House, a Senior Parent Meeting 
will be held in the PAC and a Dual Enrollment Informational Meeting will be 
held in the Café. Please click here for our Open House flyer. 

 
YEARBOOK PHOTOS – 8/30 & 8/31 
Yearbook photos for underclassmen (freshmen through juniors) will be taken 
on August 30th and 31st. Our yearbook sponsor has scheduled all students to 
take these pictures during their English or social studies class on one of these 
days. Please have your student check with his or her teacher to learn which 
day will be their day to look good for the cameras! 

 
PSAT 
Juniors, mark your calendar to sign up for the PSAT by August 28th.   
 
Please visit My Payments Plus to pay the PSAT fee for 11th graders. The PSAT 
will be administered to all 9th, 10th, and 11th-grade students on Wednesday, 
October 11th, but only 11th-graders must pay for the test. Taking the PSAT 
prepares our students for college entrance exams. Test results can be linked to 
each student’s Khan Academy account, which provides students and parents 
with valuable feedback on strengths and weaknesses.  

 
CLASS DUES WINDOW CLOSING! 
The window to pay your class dues and receive a Hoya Pride t-shirt is rapidly 
closing. Please pay your dues before September 1st by clicking here to receive 
a Hoya Pride t-shirt (delivered in October). No extra Hoya Pride t-shirts are 
ordered, and they can’t be purchased separately.  
TWO PAYMENT OPTIONS: 
1. You may pay online via www.mypaymentsplus.com. 

To select a t-shirt size online, your My Payments Plus account must include 
all your enrolled Cobb students, no matter what Cobb school they 
attend.  Please update your account prior to paying your class dues, or the 
shirt size selector will not function properly. 

  

https://sbcobbstor.blob.core.windows.net/media/WWWCobb/medialib/open-house-flyer.96e9b951934.pdf
https://www2.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://sbcobbstor.blob.core.windows.net/media/WWWCobb/medialib/hoya-hello-fees-form-23-24.3b7e7985236.docx
http://www.mypaymentsplus.com/


2. You may print the class dues form, complete the information, and return 
the completed form (make sure to fill out the t-shirt size info) with a check 
made out to Harrison HS. Those forms and payments can be dropped in the 
black payment box outside the bookkeeper’s office or delivered to the 
main office. 

 
Questions regarding class dues can be directed to Mr. Staruch – 
Matthew.Staruch@cobbk12.org  

 
SUPERINTENDENT STUDENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Georgia State Superintendent Richard Woods is forming his 2023-24 Student 
Advisory Council. Any Harrison student interested in this leadership 
opportunity should visit this site to apply. Hurry as the application is due by 
September 8th! 
 

CLASS OF 2024 INFORMATION 
 

SENIOR PORTRAITS 
Schedule your Senior Portraits today (if you have not already done so)!! Click 
here to make your appointment. 
 
What to bring to the appointment:   
Bring a strapless tank top for the drape picture or a clean white t-shirt for the 
tux picture. Bring casual outfits of your choice.  
 
A sitting fee is required before or on the day of the photography session.  
 
Once your session is complete, please complete the Yearbook 
requirements: (Pose 1 - Head and Shoulders, Blue Light Background, Tux & 
Drape) 
 
Questions?? Email Harrison’s Yearbook Adviser, Lindsay Riley: 
Lindsay.riley@cobk12.org 
 
SENIOR COMMUNICATION 
Seniors, please make sure you download the CTLS Learn app through the App 
Store/Google Play App (search CTLS Learn).  This app will allow you to receive 

mailto:Matthew.Staruch@cobbk12.org
https://gadoesa.jotform.com/232006384842049
https://local.prestigeportraits.com/
https://local.prestigeportraits.com/
mailto:Lindsay.riley@cobk12.org


one way communication/notifications from your teachers and 
administrators.  Important senior information will be shared via CTLS and 
student email address.  It is important that you check CTLS and your student 
email regularly to ensure you have all needed information for senior year.   
 

HOYA BLOCK 
Hoya Block met for the first time today and will continue to meet every 
Tuesday and Thursday between 1st and 2nd block until November 16th.  If a 
student would like to request a Hoya Block change, they should fill out the 
change request form located in either the Attendance Office or Learning 
Commons.  Click here for more information about Hoya Block. 

 
SHOUTOUT TO TARYN CLAASSENS!! 
Harrison High School is very proud of the work Taryn Claassens has done to 
create a mental health program to support students in Cobb County. Please 
click here to read about the work she has been doing. Thank you, Taryn, for 
representing Hoya Nation in such a positive way! 

 
 
HARRISON PTSA 
 

PTSA STAFF MEALS 
Thank you to all the parents who joined PTSA and helped fund a catered 
meal for our staff back-to-school lunch. It was a big success, and we 
appreciate all the support from our members! If you'd like to donate to the 

https://web.cobbk12.org/harrison/page/25716/hoya-block
https://www.cobbk12.org/_ci/p/87879


meal we will provide before Open House this week, please sign up here. 
Thank you so much for your help, the teachers really enjoy this!   

 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
If you still haven’t purchased your PTSA membership, please click here. By 
purchasing a membership, you help fund all of our activities like: Reflections, 
Red Ribbon Week, Classroom Grants, Scholarships and Staff Appreciation 
Events.  Thank you for your support! 

 

COUNSELING NEWS 
 
CLASS NEWSLETTERS 
Class newsletters are sent monthly to all students and parents through CTLS. 
Please make sure your email is correct in StudentVUE/ParentVUE to make sure 
that you receive the monthly newsletter. Your most recent class newsletter 
can be viewed using the links below: 
Freshman Class of 2027 
Sophomore Class of 2026 
Junior Class of 2025 
Senior Class of 2024 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0F4CAAAA29AAFCC07-harrison3&data=05%7C01%7CMATTHEW.STARUCH%40cobbk12.org%7C22e6d72392de44e6f19808db9cf2769b%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C638276337408157490%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qAf9YtV0V58js7A0GQHp3AoIjdSoQppH3sSHNT%2B%2FTko%3D&reserved=0
https://harrisonhsptsa.memberhub.com/w/
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrZ53ajsb0iX9IXF6-2FxrILWBti7st-2FroAwljtjbpONXWG5dPH8d4me6En0REb6-2FdFH9STobrkLwu-2BvS-2BFQxW-2F3XJfCmO_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlD2Ys6hLFith1-2FHWP2z-2B2bUFQuzke8vd36CSAdbSbYCeolq5-2Bq5FK87jpaZ3Cf5V8F4VMj1F28ECfJvjd49Er1QfxTQItmFOMh8RUKw0HWwh-2Bu-2FERHi5vYKdcyZPqzdgQhCh-2F4Pbq-2FYKe8JMj9A2qsEgo-2F1byyEHpy228BJSmtnMl053lw6dzDN-2F-2BV1nYrsgFrg-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrb7GCnaJoKJoPPSn-2BAmTIlHXWAJ3F2sT2upOSxQf1Ihb2GDuOBY8g-2FXu7qfR-2Fqp-2F3KW1nkfNSosf0nsg9BC0rm8q8pb_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlD2Ys6hLFith1-2FHWP2z-2B2bUFQuzke8vd36CSAdbSbYCeoCkKBGrziB2-2B58tcQi5ijUGsoQCb8NNbogmbQnxvL0-2F6cnx-2BA5lrnA8j5vyQdsooPbMNFsS2yksl6G3HsF8oyaOeh2HNfBFasdRHLs1UFigdtsA9IlwMPJ410tgDgeA-2Fmk14yrUgMTYqUEomN3vo1dA-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrbR-2FBxZKrcAByjx2OlGWgpB-2BKS8aHW4sqUIorB96oXr4NyfMrfXAsJWrojBFZVbfrMaQn4-2BWM1Cavfi22ibd7dI9ZFu_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlD2Ys6hLFith1-2FHWP2z-2B2bUFQuzke8vd36CSAdbSbYCeoRAfJ8KtGBSqR2uwgmfE-2FZpXepUkmiiCbB-2FobyC1bfIDSEK5fvKlrIewbfXuz0217N5BHP-2BlQuRMF5HiCEn6rbzwAPZSBuT8Aw8ZLUWj-2BjoMLWZ8o118gc8d-2FA56vpc30Kt4cgCQK-2Ba0QxVpKB2B7lw-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrZznAj5f3GXrgc7toFDpjjTBa1tX-2BzKpChLQbzOvYboPcS1sApZpDsfGCKlJ9lYn58nv915Nw9p835y8oEzCKpnRql3_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlD2Ys6hLFith1-2FHWP2z-2B2bUFQuzke8vd36CSAdbSbYCeo6ipOk-2BSPoQ-2F2RNSO9D8GxKGlnOFH6Xq-2FXnLanyVYRpyETfdaAhi3XUOppzsSEGb1Qq-2ByIeKtm5kl6OdCCtav0aFuy2wo0SFUIIkRIhzUVyg1obC7-2FlvRtsQIGwhHQ1W-2BxX7euV6IdK-2BcVJzJ-2FS6fcQ-3D-3D


 
COUNSELING CALENDAR  
Please check the Counseling Calendar frequently for important dates, 
including Virtual Parent and Student Q&A sessions, Virtual College Visit 
information, and much more! Click Harrison Counseling Calendar, or go to the 
Counseling page on www.harrisonhigh.org. 
 
UPCOMING COLLEGE VISITS 
We have several college visits set up for our Harrison students during lunch 
block. Please check these out here: Harrison College Visits and on the 
Counseling Calendar.  

 
 
SAT & ACT DATES FOR 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 
SAT and ACT dates for the 2023-2024 school year have been announced. 
Please visit SAT.org or ACT.org for more information. 
 
WORK PERMIT  
Please click here for directions for obtaining work permits for students under 
age 16.   
 
9TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=tasr4q5spailsj1itftjdtn6mk@group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York
http://www.harrisonhigh.org/
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOza2t9mjy7LfcSicLbJfTXrEBpiGI5wzQ-2Fx8wlAIvkYjCW3IC-2FZ1BBoHUAGWpKkBVFjjf3VGQ4a1g-2Bhy-2Bvn4EcCKkW7QjvDuyizQvOHxNskrjD8i1hXEtjpH1bh3fXjYrUQ-3D-3DttwC_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlDwTZZxqq0rRshHo3hzCylMFuNO4uookDNCDGwTs3HiVUebaYp8LYLZ91P9iSKEULWH3w2NGK0YIgFBTAozWBB-2FVwV9ccyxLTp-2BOGLL1ny-2FZ4Q9YtiLRQ9Ytsl3kWXtDX1s44MrQt0-2BQfCX9uRqoF6O-2BtTNpl3tgvSIWBgLGIS-2FZ7YYTi2kX1QEHM5opGr0YV3Lhlfr8nM-2F5SRFSbzm1wguk-3D
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=tasr4q5spailsj1itftjdtn6mk%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FNew_York
http://www.sat.org/
http://www.act.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1frfGAcBCTb9LPJ2adXvLbV3lkfrjYVgB/view


Join us on August 29th at 6:00 PM in the Performing Arts Center for 9th Grade 
Parent Night. Topics covered will include graduation requirements, core 
pathways, what to expect this school year, and more. Click here to learn more.  
 

DUAL ENROLLMENT SUMMIT 

 
 
COBB SCHOOLS COLLEGE FAIR 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RJ00DIKZz320iMz5x486qUcxoFvmWtML/view?usp=sharing


 
 
PEACH STATE COLLEGE ADMISSIONS TOUR 
On September 14th at 6:00PM, you are invited to the 2023 Peach State Tour 
informational session at Mount Paran Christian School. These sessions allow 
you to learn more about Augusta University, Georgia State University, Georgia 
Tech, and the University of Georgia. These events are FREE and open to ALL 
high school students and their families, but space is limited! Register online 
today to secure your spot. Click here to register.  
 
PROBE COLLEGE TOUR 
The Probe College Tour will be coming to Marietta High School on August 31st 
from 6:00-8:00PM. Over 40 colleges will be in attendance. Click here to 
register.  
 
APPLEROUTH TUTORING – SAT PREP AT HARRISON 
Applerouth tutoring will be offering a group SAT Prep class at Harrison with 
17.5 hours of tutoring and 2 mock tests for the cost of $500. The registration 
deadline is September 4th and the class will run from September 9th – 
November 2nd.  Click here to learn more and register. 
 

http://www.peachstatetour.org/students.html
https://www.gaprobe.org/student-fair-registration/cobb%20county%20fair/
https://applerouth.onecanoe.com/registration/create/?event_code=SAT1BDF


GEORGIA TECH WOMEN IN ENGINEERING ANNUAL ENGINEERING CAREER 
CONFERENCE 
The Georgia Tech Women in Engineering Program is excited to announce that 
registration is open for our annual Engineering Career Conference (ECC) – our 
STEM outreach program for young women who are current junior and senior 
high school students! ECC is designed to give high school girls knowledge and 
information about the eleven engineering disciplines offered at Georgia Tech 
to help them decide if they'd like to study engineering in college, and, if so, 
which type of engineering is best for them. This year's ECC will be held on 
Thursday, October 19, 2023, from 8:30AM to 4:00PM in Georgia Tech’s 
Exhibition Hall. Click here to register.  
 
COBB EMC YOUTH LEADERSHIP PROGRAM 
Cobb EMC Youth Leadership Program for high school juniors is an award-
winning program that gives students an opportunity to develop leadership and 
networking skills, learn about their electric cooperative, and earn scholarships. 
Youth Leadership Program students also compete to represent Cobb EMC on 
the Washington Youth Tour, designed to build leadership skills. The contest 
offers current high school juniors an opportunity to win a $1,500, $1,000, or 
$500 scholarship, along with one of four all-expenses paid trips to 
Washington, D.C. and one paid student summer internship. To be eligible, 
students must be a high school junior (including home-schooled students) and 
live in a primary residence served by Cobb EMC. The entry deadline is 
Tuesday, October 3, 2023. Click here to learn more.  
 

ATHLETIC NEWS 
 
SOFTBALL 
Congrats to our softball team for their huge victories over Hillgrove, Allatoona, 
and Campbell this past week.  The ladies have two huge region games this 
week at McEachern and North Paulding… good luck ladies!! 
 
FOOTBALL 
Congrats to our football team on their 16-6 win over South Paulding Friday 
night. The Hoyas are 1-0 on the season and facing South Forsyth this Friday in 
Cumming, GA. 

https://forms.wie.gatech.edu/engineering-career-conference-2023
https://cobbemc.com/youth-leadership-program


 
 
CROSS COUNTRY 
Congrats to Cross Country on their great showing this past weekend in Pickens 
County.  Hoyas Riley Comstock and Samantha McGarity finished 1-2 overall.  
The Boys won the meet and the girls finished 2nd. 

 

 



 
SOCCER 
If you are interested in trying out for the Harrison Girls or Boys soccer team 
this spring, please complete the 2024 Harrison Soccer Interest form so we can 
keep you informed of important dates and information. 
  
There will be a player meeting for all returning and new players interested in 
trying out on Tuesday, August 29th. Girls will meet before school at 7:50am in 
Room 205. Boys will meet after school at 3:35pm in Room 205. The meeting 
should only last 20 minutes and is for players only. There will be a parent 
meeting later in the fall.  Tryouts will take place in early January. 
 
HARRISON ALL SPORTS PASSES ON SALE NOW!! 

• Student All Sport Passes are available for purchase on MyPaymentsPlus 

for $40. Students can receive their promo code for their pass in the Café 

8/8-8/11 or in Office 801 after this week. 

• Community All Sports Passes are available for $55 on the GoFan 

Harrison Site.  There are two options for purchase: 

o Option 1 – Standard All Sports Pass 

o Option 2 – All Sports Pass (Feeder School) – a Harrison feeder school 

of your choice will receive $5 for the purchase of the pass. 

• Additional information can be found on the links below: 

o How Students Use their Promo Code 

 
DIGITAL TICKETS ONLY 
For the 2023-2024 school year, Harrison will continue to use the GoFan digital 
platform exclusively for all tickets. No cash sales will be offered at the gate.  

 
PLEASE FOLLOW 
https://twitter.com/hoyaprincipal 
https://twitter.com/hhshoyasports 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSfg3N6ecWDCuhl2oqaZmSNJMTZHgxn2NwxiSHR0fl4J21Ms0w%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1%26flr%3D0&data=05%7C01%7CMATTHEW.STARUCH%40cobbk12.org%7Cac1faf3b054e454d744108db99c88b03%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C638272858831305486%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3S4H0UMr7e%2F60gIzmS6Pfavq5paWdHDHOQY0z6AX6x0%3D&reserved=0
https://gofan.co/app/school/GA5056
https://gofan.co/app/school/GA5056
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/wesley_ellis_cobbk12_org/ES-fwrvs1DlPodFTSsukBJUBWpwLxuMu0g27D1nLaWTFgg?e=bcMKR1
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Q-2BKaVIKfS2AqG1NntRWXImXNf49-2Fa0XLVWXgC2OaD3eYKqynJ772HQBgX-2BTS9v7Wkg6hDlDEhqY9O5C0xw5u4wzx-2FVT7GJBN4VxchsI9o1gMCPGZqbrCGQbrK9th1DpVNpRZMB-2Befq-2BO0LrpHLPx82AfwiNRrpeNnPC7rNKkbTOIc08xpyNOgPK1fTuSRau29s6Jvr1q5mMKqc2zLUJ2DJvUpLZeptJaXBPC3fCjgZZFEgRcUh4jITkJ-2BpvbV-2BprYLH-2BiiMyEs2jjJUfLvPRgC4K-2BiWJXfBJUt844M-2Fio7yAl-2Bhd8XOPVGZrOl4R4XrvApD-2B8J-2B40OjUt-2FPJha6sfvNvdW6kL-2FcjBLNGB37VXUXiIa2YpN7qFBOC1B4tgW-2BVcrgLKUuI6miauFTSu7XvT2QxrGHH7g1RrBT3sUFNX8g-3DxF_P_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717lbqxyhDPU8MfgqD18w8yk9-2FmkW5dzvsG3UClioCqM-2FCoOSSdWxCa5SHPXDUe-2BmY7OYbjzkP8GtDQA8BUL5eBjlgdPzZ4l2jTsQmct2M9EwhBiOpPpkr2kIzce-2B5VfPGk8ifYz2p26AnT-2FG3wDXIxwr4rQmvVkoZTQbeSn0dkibajeWay6OwMUqjHQ8VdRN8aE-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Q-2BKaVIKfS2AqG1NntRWXImXNf49-2Fa0XLVWXgC2OaD3eYKqynJ772HQBgX-2BTS9v7Wkg6hDlDEhqY9O5C0xw5u4wzx-2FVT7GJBN4VxchsI9o1i4c0-2FQSTK8X5OIWLnbybRI4xXbTuu6dbCMzwTwldDn8Zb-2FmZfrrxPtkzyT2s6fQ0ym-2FV0B09hx6QLoBTXDXATknw1fd1fkehQfqRddnFRm7OiNEli12Ut8iY3ylkOwJEWTUwM1SCPEZqk2U8UAfwWb-2FyqTx7lwUtSHkXcRihmIUp0le2gXMsi1CwH6WOwbQtY7hOaojBlB48oigYOMxgfL4-2BCq6ofT0DyFXygF7lpw3yhW4TL0LtuuUEA4X38B-2BZbNA6fhN-2B6xbcBW0zMy95E-2FXvPJ-2Fbif8WmDRhZCJHffV7n6XBwdmW8vcmqsRJ43l4w-3D7A8V_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717lbqxyhDPU8MfgqD18w8yk9-2FmkW5dzvsG3UClioCqM-2FCo2eTMEszraCY1TgAY-2BS0ERURuDY5WjZaFZGNA1eAsjYEeOB4RTFnWIkHh1qdbss7dtEXRfQtapdFYz61yC0hdyfOFwd7xptASj7o53-2Bh4y-2BDHCLcOO221odfO4HR7z9iH-2BpTuKrXm1BcKI6mJdO6cc-3D


 
JOIN PTSA  
https://www.harrisonptsa.org/  
   
  

 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXJWwsG5b-2FroT1CF2NF6Yld31lJ8koaDYCo834Pbyx8MiIYif_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717lbqxyhDPU8MfgqD18w8yk9-2FmkW5dzvsG3UClioCqM-2FCmJIFNTvCzd0cQL-2FmPUBBCbdmwZo8wAQqus-2B3-2FyPC8jLtdoDvXQ6dZy9S65oEjIMdCl71ON-2BJfAxH0UXZzPC7GZbCztiLP3fd3QufpoiBto0NzkNeWEK-2B44Yq7tl8Vya9iC3f1sCD7VStxOVURBLXUY-3D

